
Dear Legislatures 
Thanks  for taking the time  to read and post  my public comment. 
I am writing this message in opposition of House Bill 2020 
As a small business owner here in Southern Oregon  we have high property cost, taxes ,utility bills, City and County FEES 
which the citizen have no control over. The state of Oregon keeps raising the fees of which we have no control of . 
Healthcare has risen out control due the higher premiums and higher deductibles. 
The average citizen cannot absorb these higher cost already, let alone your proposal for even higher fees and taxes. 
Its  time for you to do your judiicial duty and protect the citizens of Oregon from this outrageouse increase of NEW 
TAXES 
If you really were  serious about protecting the working class  of Oregon you would not be  hiding behind the 
EMERGENCY CLAUSE 
So that tells us  that you do not respect or  care about what the real Oregonians think and let us vote on this matter 
Why do the big corporations in Portland area get special exemptions like Intel, Nike and others? 
What  hypocritical legislaters you really are.  Its not about you . It should be  about  THE VOTERS!  
Why should we trust an appointed person to control this massive bureaucracy with no oversight or say by the voters or 
guidelines? On your brochure handed out at the meeting in Medford,  the only percentage I could find was in the 
climate investments fund and that was 10% to the Indian Tribes where is the rest of it going?  
      
Sincerely 
Ron Savage 
 


